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6 March 2023 
 
Deputy Eoin Ó Broin 

Dáil Eireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

Ref: PQ 8851/23 

 

Re: Scoil Mochua, CRC, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 

 

“To ask the Minister for Health if services currently situated at a site (details supplied) are to be 

moved to an alternative location; and the reason this is the case, given a guarantee was 

provided to the initial site in relation to retention of services.” 

- Deputy Eoin Ó Broin 

 

 

Dear Deputy Ó Broin 

 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health 
to the Health Service Executive for direct response. I requested that the Interim CEO of CRC, 
the lead agency for the Children’s Disability Network Team examine the matter and the 
following outlines the position.  
 
I can confirm that the CDNT in Clondalkin will be moving to a new purpose-built site on Boot 
Road in Clondalkin.  Primary Care Services will also be located in this same building.  The 
reason for this move to Boot Road is to provide much needed and improved facilities for the 
children and their families who are in receipt of services from the CDNT, and also for the staff 
team.  The CDNT have been based in portacabins on the grounds of Scoil Mochua since 
reconfiguration in September 2021 and these are completely inadequate. 
 
I would also like to reassure parents of children attending Scoil Mochua that supports to the 
school will continue following this move. 
 
If there is anything further we can assist with please do not hesitate to contact Jean Oswell, 
CNDT Manager on 01 8542 477.  
 



 

 

I trust this information is of use to you. If you require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

P.P 

 

Deborah Jacob 
Head of Service, Disability Services 
Dublin South, Kildare and West Wicklow Community Healthcare. 


